
Hello, my name is Connie and I am running for this year’s House Captain. I 

think I could be a good House Captain for St Thomas More as I’m very 

dedicated to all of my jobs that are given to me. I can also project my voice. 

I would be willing to give up some of my Friday lunch time to count St 

Thomas Mores house points. I will also give up some of my playtime to make 

sure no one is lonely or upset and I will do my best to make you happy by 

playing with you and being nice. 

I really hope you vote for me to be this year’s St Thomas More House 

Captain. 

Thank you. 


